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Scrutiny Review – Careers Provision 
 

Achieved since last meeting This review was not included on the agenda for the November 
Committee meeting. 
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month School survey to understand how schools are performing 
against the Gatsby Benchmarks and barriers to meeting these. 
 

On track – yes / no The review will now report to March Cabinet. 
 

 
 

Task and Finish Scrutiny Review – Domestic Abuse 
  

Achieved since last meeting  The Committee agreed the scope for the review at September’s 
meeting and appointed a Task and Finish Group to undertake 
this work. 
 
The overall aim of the review is to better understand the impact 
of domestic abuse on children and the effectiveness of 
interventions to inform the Domestic Abuse Strategy and future 
commissioning decisions. 
 
Evidence has been received from Harbour, Children’s Services 
and Public Health the OPCC and Cleveland Police. 
 
The Task and Finish Group have formulated draft 
recommendations and the draft final report was approved by 
the December meeting of the Select Committee. This review 
will report to January Cabinet. 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 
 

Overview / Performance and Quality Assurance 
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

Visits to Frontline Services 
Visits to schools have been included as part of the Careers 
Provision review. 
 
Healthwatch Annual Report 
This was due to be considered at the December meeting but 
was deferred to the January meeting owing to sickness. 
 

Problems or concerns None 

Requests for more information 
 

- 
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Monitoring  
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

The Progress Reports on the following reviews are due as follows: 

• Child’s Journey – March 2020 
  

Requests for more 
information 
 

The Progress Report on the Inclusion in Schools Review was agreed 
in September.  A further update was agreed for a year’s time. 

 
 

Next Meetings 
 

22 January 2020 5pm 
 

 


